March 6, 2018

Mr. Greg Duty Superintendent Southgate Independent School 6 Wm Blatt Ave. Southgate, KY 41071

Lolert House

Dear Greg,

This is to inform you of my intentions to retire effective 10/1/2018 from my position at Southgate School. My twelve years at Southgate have been a very pleasant and rewarding experience. I would like to thank the Board and leaders for the opportunity to indirectly make a difference in the lives of the children at Southgate School. I am proud to say that I had the opportunity to be a part of Our Southgate School community.

Sincerely,

Robert L Rouse